
Dear all

Christmas Rehearsals are well underway with our first performance just under a week away.  
Our Christmas tree will go up next week and next Friday will be the first of our Christmas

jumper Fridays, when children can wear their Christmas jumper instead of the school jumper.

We would like to thank Liz for organising and hosting the wonderful book fair at our school
this week. It was great to see so many of you at the book fair and to see the children so

excited about reading.

Have a lovely weekend 

Every Friday throughout December children can come
to school wearing a Christmas jumper instead of the

school jumper!
To help raise funds for our Christmas party day and

House day we are asking for a 
VOLUNTARY fine of 50p-£2 for children to wear jumpers 

Congratulations to
Year 1 on having the

highest weekly
attendance at 99.6%

Christmas Jumper Fridays 
starting on 1st December

Dexter 
Dexter has had such a

fun week here at
Weston.

Dexter has been
listening to the

children read which is
having such a positive

impact.

Thank you for supporting our book
fair event this week. It was great to
see so many of you and to see the
children so excited about reading



Thursday 30th November = Y5 & Y6 Advent Performance = 2pm and 5.30pm 
Friday 1st December = 1st Christmas Jumper Day 
Monday 4th December = Reception and Y6 Class trip to St Helens theatre 
Thursday 7th December = Y3 & Y4 Christmas Performance = 2pm and 5.30pm 
Friday 8th December = 2nd Christmas Jumper Day 
Monday 11th December = KS2 Christmas Service St John's Church- Children only 
Tuesday 12th December = Y1 & Y2 Christmas Performance = 2pm and 5.30pm 
13th December- Christmas Lunch. If your child would like a Christmas dinner can
you order this before Monday 6th December, this will allow the cook time to
place the food order.
Thursday 14th December =  Rock steady Concert 
Friday 15th December = Reception Nativity 10am & 2pm 
Friday 15th December = 3rd Christmas Jumper Day 
Monday 18th December = House day 2 Children can come to school wearing
Pyjamas. We may have a special visitor! 
Tuesday 19th December = Guitar & Choir Performance = Details to follow 
Tuesday 19th December = Christmas party day
Wednesday 20th December = B-Tales 
Wednesday 20th December = School closes at 1.30pm to all pupils.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY
Dates are subject to change 



For more information 
www.inourplace.co.uk

Community News 


